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Noteworthy News

Local artist Nino
Lombardi recently
displayed a collection of
his paintings in the 100-L
lobby of 100 Cummings
Center. Among the
paintings was Nino's
rendition of the "Mona
Lisa," which has been
receiving quite a bit of
buzz. Learn more about
the gallery in the Beverly
Citizen article.

Holiday Happenings

News Update: In light of the upcoming holidays, the
Cummings North Shore News will be on hiatus until January
7. Interested in sharing something in the new year? Please
contact Helen Jeffers at newsbrief@cummings.com.

 

Submit Your News
To be included in a
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newsbrief@cummings.com.
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Season's Greetings and Happy New Year! On behalf of the
Cummings Properties team, we extend our very best wishes for
a wonderful holiday season and a happy, healthy, and
prosperous new year. We thank you for your support and
pledge our very best efforts as we begin 2020.
 
Cummings Properties' offices will be open with minimal staff
on site on Tuesday, December 24. The offices will be closed
Wednesday, December 25, in recognition of Christmas, and
Wednesday, January 1, in celebration of New Year's Day, with no staff on site, except in the
event of snow (for plowing).

Upcoming Events

Mullen Marketing Media, 100 Cummings Center, Suite 316-G, is hosting a holiday sale event
on Thursday, December 19 from 10:00 AM to 2:00 PM in the 100-L lobby (by People's United
Bank). The sale will feature a variety of Peter Stone sterling silver jewelry. For additional
information, visit the sale, stop by Suite 316-G, or call 978-992-2041.

Cummings Center Tour: Historic Beverly will once again host its popular three-part walking
tour about the history of United Shoe Machinery Company (USMC) and Cummings Center. The
one-hour tours, to be held January 7, February 4, and March 3 at 6:00 PM, have been
developed and are led by Abby Battis, associate director for collections at Historic Beverly and
adjunct faculty member at Harvard University Extension School. These tours are free for
Historic Beverly members and $10 for the public. Visit Historic Beverly's website to learn more
about the organization and the upcoming walking tours.

Friendly Reminder

Video recording: Numerous video cameras are installed throughout Cummings Center and are
used regularly to record activity at various building entryways, hallways, and other common
areas. Although most of these cameras are not actively monitored, they provide valuable
recorded footage in a variety of circumstances. Recently, in cooperation with Beverly Police
Department, camera footage helped identify several individuals who vandalized building
common areas. Anyone observing suspicious activity at any time is urged to immediately
contact Beverly Police Department by calling 9-1-1. While uniformed or plainclothes police
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officers sometimes patrol the buildings and grounds, please remember that
Cummings Properties does not provide security services.

Business Spotlight

The Redeemed Christian Church of God, 100 Cummings Center,
Suite 136-E, will celebrate its one-year anniversary at Cummings
Center on December 22. It invites all to its Sunday services, which
begin at 10:00 AM. For more information, visit the website.

 

If you no longer wish to receive our emails you may unsubscribe.  Unfortunately, if you
unsubscribe, you will not receive important building notices such as water and electric

shutdowns, or fire alarm testing.  
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